
HEALTH AND SAFETY ALLIANCE INITIATIVE 

June 1, 2020 

To:     Old City Quarter Commercial Property Owners/Representative: 
          Bob Moss 
          Darren Moss 
          Doug Backhouse  
          Monica Briggs 
          (via email) 

cc. Bill Corsan,
Director, Community Development
City of  Nanaimo
(via email)

Subject: Letter of  Support  

Upon receipt of  copies of  the written letter and proposal submitted to the City of  Nanaimo Council, as 
requested at that time by Council, and following a meeting with the proponents of  the proposal, members of  
the Old City Quarter Health and Safety Alliance Initiative have agreed to provide this Letter of  Support for 
the items as described in the document “Restoring security and pride of  place for residents and 
businesses-May 12th Draft”. 

The innovative ideas as presented in the document hold much potential for the building of  positive and 
productive collaborative efforts towards improving the situation that currently exists in Nanaimo’s Old City 
Quarter. Especially noteworthy is the willingness of  these commercial property owners to contribute direct 
financial support in order to assist in establishing a “pilot” phase that could facilitate early implementation 
and associated evaluative steps to determine the effectiveness of  the proposed strategies, as well as to provide 
building blocks to enhance and/or improve the innovations and collaborative possibilities and processes 
arising from them. 

Thank you for your collective willingness to engage in the dialogue, planning and allocation of  resources 
necessary to move forward with action together on behalf  of  our community. 

Sincerely, 

Gloria Wells, Chair 
Old City Quarter Health and Safety Alliance Initiative 

ATTACHMENT D


